
April 26, 2023

Greetings Family,

We are so excited that we will be coming together this summer on June 16th and June 17th,

2023, for our biannual Woolfolk Family Reunion. We have a wonderful weekend planned, and

we hope you can be there to join in with the fun. On Friday, June 16th we will have aMeet and

Greet from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. Our family picnic will be on Saturday, June 17th, from 12:00

p.m. to 7:00 p.m. All of the festivities will take place at Cosner Park, 1 HCC Drive,

Fredericksburg, VA 22408. This is the same location as the 2019 Family Reunion. There will be

music, food, games and opportunities to reacquaint each other with aunts, uncles, and cousins.

We will continue to honor and remember our loved ones through the “In Memory Of” and “In

Honor Of” plaques. The plaques will be displayed during the Saturday festivities. The cost for

purchasing nameplates to include loved ones on the plaque is $60.00 per nameplate. Families

or individuals can purchase as many nameplates as they want. Checks or money orders for the

nameplates should be made payable to Shelia Harrison and mailed to her at 5412 Mulberry

Drive, Fredericksburg, Virginia 22407.

We are so proud of our children, and we want to celebrate their successes. The money

collected from the nameplates will be used to provide monetary gifts to our 2022 and 2023 high

school graduates. If you choose not to purchase a nameplate but would like to donate money

for our high school graduates, any amount donated will be appreciated. We want to include all

of our graduates in the recognition portion of the program. If you know of a high school

graduate, please fill out the form and return it in the enclosed envelope by May 15, 2023.

We will also have our Birthday Calendar for June 2023 - June 2025 Birthday Calendar for family

members to purchase.

The entire committee is working to ensure an enjoyable day for all in attendance.

In closing, if you have ideas to share with the committee or have questions, please feel free to

contact us.

Sincerely,

Woolfolk Family Reunion Scholarship Committee

Martina Jones, 410-978-7232

Shelia Harrison, 301-801-9335

Yolanda Hill, 302-598-5354

Angela Wright, 540-538-8401

Tiffany Abney, 240-381-5784


